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Richard Simonton 
Feb. 1955 - Oct . 1958 

Judd Walton 
Oct. 1958 - July 1961 

Tiny James 
July 1961 - July 1964 

Carl Norvell 
July 1964 - July 1966 

Dick Schrum 
July 1966 - July 1968 

Al Mason 
July 1968 - July 1970 

Stillman Rice 
July 1970 - July 1972 

Erwin A. Young 
July 1972 - July 1974 

Paul M. Abernethy 
July 1974 - July 1976 

Ray F. Snitil 
July 1976 - July 1978 

Preston M. Fleet 
July 1978 - Nov. 1978 

Tommy Landrum 
Nov. 1978 - July 1980 

Richard R . Haight 
July 1980 - June 1981 

1959 - Jesse Crawford 

1960 - Farny Wurlitzer 

1961 - Mel Doner 

1962 - Leonard MacClain 

1963 - Eddie Dunstedter 

1964 - Reginald Foort 

1965 - Dan Barton 

1966 - W. "Tiny" James 

1967 - Erwin A. Young 

1968 - Richard C. Simonton 

1969 - Judd Walton 

1970 - Bill Lamb 

1971 - George and Vi Thompson 

19n - Stu Green 

1973 - Al and Betty Mason 

1974 - Lloyd E. Klos 

1975 - Joe Patten 

1976 - Floyd and Doris Mumm 

1977 - Les and Edith Rawle 

1978 - Len Clarke 

1979 - J. B. Nethercutt 

1980 - Sidney Torch 

1981 - No selection made 

It never ceases to amaze me when I 
meet someone who asks "What is 
ATOS?" How is it possible that some­
thing this important to the musical 
history of our country is not known by 
the average citizen? They should be 
as aware of ATOS as of their sym­
phony orchestra and other musical 
groups. We have done our best to 
preserve the mighty organ, and can 
be proud of what has been accom­
plished these past thirty years. But 
what are we doing to promote ATOS 
and let the general public know of our 

accomplishments? Many of us belong to small organ groups. Do 
we bother to invite them to join us? Do all the dealers in our cities 
know about ATOS? "Preserve and Promote." Are you doing 
your part? 

My thanks to those of you who have returned the question­
naire so promptly, and a reminder to you who haven't. The valid­
ity of any questionnaire depends entirely on the size of the re­
sponse. 

Some time in April, you will receive from the Nominating Com­
mittee the list of those nominees who are running for election to 
the Board of Directors this year. I hope that all of you will exercise 
the privilege you have as a member and VO TE for those you feel 
will be of the greatest service to ATOS. 

Annual Convention for 1982! The complete plans are an­
nounced elsewhere in this issue, and it promises to be one of the 
finest. Motor City is known for being excellent hosts, and from 
the program planned we can be assured of another outstanding 
and entertaining convention. Make your plans now to attend! 

Sincerely, 

Lois F. Segur 

THEATRE ORGAN MARCH/ APRIL 1982 




